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SACE results posted today 
 
The wait is nearly over for 21,762 Year 12 students anxiously anticipating the arrival of their 
South Australian Certificate of Education (SACE) results in the mail tomorrow.  
 
SACE results envelopes are being loaded into an Australia Post truck at the SACE Board this 
morning - destined to reach the letterboxes of South Australian students tomorrow (Thursday 
19 December). 
 
The envelope will contain their South Australian Certificate of Education – if students have 
completed all of the SACE requirements – as well as their Record of Achievement and a Results 
Information booklet. 
 
Eligible students will receive a second envelope containing their Tertiary Entrance Statement 
from the South Australian Tertiary Admissions Centre (SATAC) with information about their 
TAFE SA Selection Score and Australian Tertiary Admission Rank (ATAR). 
 
SACE Board Chief Executive Dr Neil McGoran said receiving SACE results is a significant 
milestone in each student’s education.  
 
“Receiving their SACE results is the culmination of their many years of high school learning,” 
he said.  
 
“These results are available thanks to the hard work of students and also the combined efforts 
of teachers, markers, moderators and SACE Board staff, and I thank everyone for their time 
and commitment.”    
 
Students will also be able to access their SACE results and Tertiary Entrance Statement on the 
SACE Board website (www.sace.sa.edu.au) from 8am tomorrow.  
 
To do this, students will need their SACE Student Registration Number and Personal 
Identification Number (PIN). If a student does not know their PIN they can request that it be 
reset through the SACE website: www.sace.sa.edu.au  

A SACE Results Enquiry Line will operate between 8.30am and 5pm from Thursday 19 
December to Tuesday 24 December and again from Thursday 2 January 2014, with a free call 
number for country students:  

Results Enquiry Line: (08) 8373 0599  

Free call for country students: 1800 652 230 


